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Draft Shorebird Conservation Plan 2025-
2030 - Summary of engagement findings 
and next steps 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Draft Shorebird Conservation Plan 2025-2030 

project. 



 

Community engagement  

Between 21 October and 18 November 2024, community members were invited to 

provide feedback on the draft Shorebird Conservation Plan 2025-2030 and learn 

more about our Shorebirds. 

We received 752 contributions on Have your Say Sunshine Coast. Thank you to 

everyone who had their say and provided input. We appreciate your patience while 

the community feedback was collated, analysed and reviewed.  

A summary of the engagement findings is now available on the Have your Say 

Sunshine Coast project page.  

Next steps 

Your valuable input will assist Council to finalise the draft Shorebird Conservation 

Plan 2025-2030. 

The draft Shorebird Conservation Plan that incorporates community feedback from 

the community consultation has been peer reviewed by subject matter experts and 

will be presented for consideration by Council at a Council Ordinary Meeting in late 

2025 (dates to be confirmed). 

Project information, timelines and relevant documents are included on the Have your 

Say Sunshine Coast project page.  

If you have any other general enquiries, please contact the Council project team via 

email: CoastalLakesandWetlands@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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